
Friday, December 14th:  Basketball Home Games; 5:00PM JV Boys; 6:00PM Girls;  7:00PM Boys Varsity, Gym 

Tuesday, December 18th:  Basketball Home Games; 6:00PM JV Boys;  7:00PM Boys Varsity, Gym 

Thursday, December 20th:  Christmas Show, 7:00PM, Chapel:  Please see the back of this newsletter for important info!!! 

Christmas Vacation:  The last day of school will be Friday, December 21.  Students will return Monday, January 7. 

Tuesday, December 25:  Christmas Family Mass; 12:30PM; Church All are invited! 

Arrival/Dismissal Safety:  Lately, there have been several safety concerns involving traffic at drop-off and arrival.  Parents, 
please remember not to block traffic!  Once students exit the car, the driver should continue to drive away.  If you are dropping off 
on Mason Ave., please do NOT get out of your car to walk your child to the door, as this slows down the line and causes problems.  If 
you need to walk your student to the door, you must PARK your car in the PARKING LOT and walk with your child to the entrance 
door.  Additionally:  Please avoid the excess honking, yelling, and road rage! It is not fair to our students that they should start 
their day by hearing yelling and noise.  There are many students to be dropped off—so if we work together, we can make the process 
work smoothly.  We need to have both consideration for cars behind us, as well as patience for cars ahead of us. 


Gift Card Program:  By participating in the Gift Card Program, one family earned $63 in tuition credit.  More orders will be tak-
en next year, stay tuned!  If you ordered gift cards, they will be going home next week. 



Tax Credit Scholarships 2019-20:  The Big Shoulders Tax Fund Scholarship Program application will open on January 22, 2019.  
More information will follow as it becomes available. 
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We are excited to announce that applications for 2019-2020 tax credit scholarships will open 

on Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 7 p.m. CT. The application will again be a two-step process. Part 
one will open on January 15 and will timestamp applications. While timestamps do matter, a stu-
dent's place in line does not guarantee an award. All scholarships are subject to the availability of 

funds at the school of choice. Schools and families will be notified when part two of the application is 
available. Families can complete part two on their family portal and are encouraged to submit their 

application as soon as possible.  

Breakfast With Santa:  Thank You!!! 
 

A great big Thank You goes out to the many parents who volunteered their time helping with Breakfast With Santa!  The event 
was successful due to your hard work and generosity!   

We also want to thank the numerous parents that donated items and/or food for the event. 
Thank you also to everyone who took time out of their busy schedules to attend the event. 

      We collect BoxTops!  Please turn them in to your teacher or the office!  

Movie Night 
 

Don’t forget:  Our Movie Night is tomorrow, Friday December 7, in the Activity Center.  We will be playing The Grinch.  Doors 
will open at 6:30PM, the movie will begin promptly at 7:00PM.  Admission is $2 per person or $5 per family.   

All families are invited! 



Christmas Program 
Thursday, December 20th 

7:00PM, CHAPEL 

Dear Parents: 
 
 

Our Annual Christmas Program  will be Thursday, December 20th.  Students need to arrive at 6:30PM 
to meet their homeroom teachers and get ready.  Students should arrive no later than 6:45PM, and 
no earlier than 6:30PM.  Please drop off your students using the main doors.  Students will go to 
their assigned location, and parents will go to the Chapel. 
 
 

Please remember—this is a concert, so students need to wear dress clothes.  Jeans  and jeggings are 
NOT allowed. 
 
 

In order to prepare for our Christmas Program, see below for what each grade will be wearing: 
 
 

Preschool:  Dress-up clothes, Christmas colors.  No jeans. 
 
 

Kindergarten:  Black pants or skirts with Christmas colored shirts, or Christmas colored dresses 
 
 

1st Grade:  Black dress pants/skirts with white tops (dress shirts, blouses, or sweaters).  
Girls also have the option of wearing a black & white dress.    
 
 

2nd  Grade:  Dress-up clothes, Christmas colors.  No jeans. 
 
 

3rd Grade:   Black pants (or skirt) with either a Silver, White, or Black shirt/blouse. 
 
 

4th Grade:   Black bottoms and a red or white shirt. 
 
 

5th Grade:   Navy, white, or gold top with black bottoms. 
 
  
6th Grade:    “Gold” group:  Black pants and either a white or gold (yellow) shirt 
         “Frankincense” group:  Black pants, red shirt  
         “Myrrh” group:  Black pants and either dark blue or black shirt 
 
 

7th Grade:    Dress-up clothes, Christmas colors.  No jeans, no jeggings. 

 
 

8th Grade:    White shirts, black pants 


